
Show Your Support For Georgia Tax 
Credit Scholarships! 

DON’T LET THE SUN SET ON GEORGIA’S TAX CREDIT SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM! 

Georgia took a huge step forward for families two years ago and increased the Qualified Education 
Expense credit program from $58 million to $100 million for the next 10 years. This increase had led to 
thousands of children having opportunities in new schools that best meet their needs. This year, we’re 
looking to remove the stepdown of the program cap in future years and keep the program at $100 
million. But we need your help. 

We are asking parents, schools, and students (creative notes from the kids are best!) send thank you 
letters, notes, etc. to their lawmakers in support of the program. You can find your lawmakers by using 
this site, www.openstates.org, and typing in your address. 

Please send your notes and thank you letters by Friday, March 20th to: 

GEORGIA HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 
c/o REP. JOHN CARSON 

STATE CAPITOL, SUITE 401-E 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334 

We’d like to inundate this Capitol with thousands of letters! 

Let’s make this a huge effort with cards and letters from Georgia’s kids (first name only for privacy is 
fine) and others. Thank you!! 


